
July 22, 2002 

VIA U.S. MAIL 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

~ ~ o s 5 a .  -= 
Division of Records and Reporting D-n WE 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 JD239 A’JG 0 1 Y&? % 

Re: Application for  Interexchange Service Within the State of Florida 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Enclosed please find the conipleted Interexchange Service Application form for 
Litestream Technologies, LLC. Additionally, we have enclosed the $25 0 application fee 
as well as six copies of the application. Also, please note points in the application where 
items may be attached separately, such as financial reports and Litestream’s tariff 
proposal. 

Litestream will pay all taxes and regulatory assessment fees in a timely manner, and 
looks forward to being a successful provider throughout the State of Florida. 

Please confirm your receipt of this packet and acceptance of the enclosed application 
upon completion of your review thereof. PI \J :;; *..“I - 

I 

-4 I--,-- 

. -*---- 
,...---- 

.---- 
--c- 

*.^Y--.“- 

David Drykerma 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 


